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7th March 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Following their success in the January assessments, your child has been invited to attend the University 
of Cambridge Northwest Student Conference at Haydock Park on Monday, 18th March 2024. They have 
been in contact to let us know that they would like to attend.  
 
Please see the attached timetable for an overview of the topics covered. Sessions will be delivered by 
representatives from the Admissions and Education departments at Downing, St John’s, Sidney Sussex, 
Pembroke, and Peterhouse Colleges. We will also be joined by current undergraduates who studied in 
the Northwest before coming to Cambridge. Together with the Colleges’ Admissions staff and 
academics, these students will offer valuable insight into their own application journeys and 
experiences studying at Cambridge so far. 
 
Transport has been booked and departure will be from Moorside Road at 08:30, returning to school at 
approximately 16:45. The conference is free; however, the cost of travel is £25, payable through 
ParentPay. 
 
Lunch and refreshments are available at the venue for all attendees to purchase. Students can also 
bring their own food. Dress code is smart casual.   
 
If your child would like to attend, please visit ParentPay to consent to the trip and pay for the travel 
costs. If your child is in receipt of the Sixth Form Bursary the costs for this trip will be covered, but you 
will still need to visit Parent Pay to consent/ 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Miss A J Lingwood    
Assistant Head Teacher 
Head of Sixth Form 
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